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New guidelines for Visa applicants 
 

With effect from 26 January 2022, all visa applicants need to directly upload their visa 
supporting documents “online” at the time of filling-up of visa application forms for early 
processing and smooth issuance of visa. 
 

The visa applicants upon filling their visa application form and uploading all the 
supporting documents online, will also have to submit hard-copies of all the uploaded 
documents along with the print out of visa application to the outsourced service agency i.e 
BLS International for processing of their visa application by the Embassy of India, Abu Dhabi. 
The visa applicants are advised to note that they will not be able to complete visa application 
submission process without uploading the required supporting documents. 
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